
ATTACHMENT 1 

 
 

 CITY OF NAPA 

PROCLAMATION

Code Enforcement Officer Appreciation Week 

October 6-10, 2025 

 
WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers serve as frontline ambassadors for the safety, 

health and welfare of the City of Napa residents through the handling of 

various issues related to building, zoning, housing, environmental, health 

and life safety; and 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers have challenging and demanding roles and 

often go unseen, yet their impact is deeply felt in the quality of life enjoyed 

by the City of Napa’s Community; and 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers continuously train and adapt to address unique 

challenges with new technologies, legal frameworks, and community 

needs; and 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers are dedicated, highly qualified and trained 

professionals who share the goals of preventing neighborhood 

deterioration, enhancing communities and ensuring safety, including 

preserving property values through knowledge, training and application of 

appropriate laws; and 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officers have a highly visible role in the City of Napa 

and work with residents, businesses, and other agencies to foster trust and 

transparency in local government; and 

WHEREAS,  the City of Napa wants to recognize and honor Code Enforcement Officers 

and acknowledge their role in leading the way to improve quality of life 

within our   community. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that I, Scott Sedgley, Mayor of the 

City of Napa, along with the City Council, do hereby proclaim October 6-10, 2025 

as Code Enforcement Officer Appreciation Week in the City of Napa. 

 

Dated:  October 7, 2025 

 

 

  
SCOTT SEDGLEY, MAYOR 
CITY OF NAPA 


